
Board of Management 

Agreed Report 

15th March 2018 

1. The Child Safeguarding Statement was presented to all Board members for scrutiny and 

ratified by the Board of Management. The Child Safeguarding Statement is on display in the 

school reception area. 

2. Positive Behaviour Initiative was presented to the Board. 

3. Attendance and punctuality Initiatives were presented to the Board. 

4. The Financial Report on the current budget was distributed to all present for scrutiny. 

5. The Principal gave a detailed account of curricular, extracurricular and co-curricular events 

since the last meeting was given to the Board. 

6. Next meeting of the Board of Management is on Thursday 17th May 2018. 

 

 


